
 
 
 
To Whom It Concerns, 
 
I am opposed to HB1469. 
This bill creates a situation which implies that a parent who disagrees with vaccination is guilty of a 
crime.  Just as a person with a traffic violation may be required to be “re-educated” by watching videos 
on traffic laws, this bill puts a parent in the position of being punished with a “re-education” video.  It is 
wrong for North Dakota to punish parents who have the right to claim a religious or philosophical 
exemption!   
Vote NO on HB1469! 
 

Frederick Pearson 
Beach, North Dakota 

 


